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We are grateful for the blessings we have received in Barahona over the past two months!
Our services have seen an increase in new visitors, some of whom have become regular
attendees and have participated in church activities. We also had good attendance in
each of our youth meetings in May and June with new visitors. In May, Stephanie led a
ladies' activity, and she taught about the importance of spiritual growth where God has
planted us. In June, we welcomed a group from Calvary Baptist in Maryland to assist with
our English camp for children, and this was our largest outreach event yet! The camp
spots filled up quickly, and we had to close registration due to the available space at the
church. Apart from teaching English, we shared God’s plan of redemption from Genesis
through the cross each day with the kids. We are thankful to have had the chance to meet
many new children and their families through this event! Also, we were able to speak
personally with a number of those in our neighborhood through canvassing during their
trip.

LOOKING AHEAD
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Please pray for us as we follow up with those who participated in our English camp in
June as well as for those with whom we shared the gospel during canvassing alongside
the group from Calvary. Our upcoming children's outreach, Vacation Bible School, will be
held during July. We ask for your prayers as we work with our church to spread the
wonderful truths about God through Creation and His salvation plan. We also request
prayers as we search for a permanent location for Iglesia Bautista Dios con Nosotros. We
are grateful for the facilities we currently rent, and we are trusting in God's guidance and
provision to find a place to purchase in the future.

In Christ,
The Germanos

English CampLadies’ Meeting


